

ASSESSMENT TEST 02

PART A: PHONETICS, VOCABULARY AND STRUCTURES. (5 points)

Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others:

1. A. accent B. natural C. scatter D. disaster
2. A. tornado B. forest C. homeless D. koala
3. A. official B. predict C. icon D. volcano

Choose the words that has a different stress pattern from the others.

4. A. Japanese B. artistic C. adoptee D. education
5. A. geography B. traditional C. interviewee D. botanical

Circle the best answer to complete the sentences:

6. I can't hear your voice _____ the music is too loud.
A. although B. due C. however D. because
7. _____ pollution is the increase of temperature caused by human activity.
A. visual B. water C. thermal D. radioactive
8. English is the _____ language of many countries, including Britain and Philippines.
A. official B. absolute C. unique D. puzzling
9. Since 1965, the maple tree with red leaves _____ the most well-known Canadian symbol.
A. has become B. become C. became D. becoming
10. Last night's storm caused a lot of _____ to people in that area
A. droughts B. forests C. damages D. volcanoes
11. Mary: "There were over 2000 people died because of Hurricane Katrina."
Laura: " _____ "
A. That's terrible. B. That's very kind of you to say so.
C. Well done. D. That's awesome.
12. Many people _____ by the rescue workers after that severe storm..
A. saved B. was saved C. were saved D. save
13. There have been some _____ eruptions in this area for the last 10 years.
A. volcanic B. scattering C. homeless D. disastrous
14. Do you know what is the cause of air pollution?

Find the word CLOSET in meaning to the underlined word.

- A. contamination B. poison C. eruption D. debris
15. Tsunami is one of the worst _____ disasters.
A. nature B. natures C. natural D. naturally

Use the correct FORMS/ TENSES of the words/ verbs given in brackets

16. If I travel to London, I (visit) _____ Buckingham Palace.
17. What would you do if a factory in your neighborhood (dump) _____ untreated water into the river?
18. As scheduled the art gallery (open) _____ at 8 tomorrow morning.

19. Before Jane started to make the cake, she (not prepare) _____ all the ingredients.

20. Unless my father (change) _____ the bulbs, my mother will do it by herself.

PART B: READING (2.5pts)

I. Complete the passage with the words given:

China said today that there was heavy loss of life in the earthquake which (1) _____ Tangshan city yesterday. Survivors said that Tangshan, an industrial city of one million people, 160 kilometers east of Peking, was completely (2) _____. Observers living in Beijing said it appeared that only a small part of one million inhabitants escaped deaths or injury. Many of the men of Tangshan (3) _____ in the mines deep under the earth's surface when the disaster occurred. (39) _____, none of these miners have survived. Of the 6000 earthquakes in the earth each year, only about fifteen cause great damage and many deaths. (40) _____, Tangshan city has just experienced one of them.

- | | | | |
|------------------|----------------|----------------|-----------------|
| 1. A. struck | B. collapsed | C. erupted | D. evacuated |
| 2. A. destroy | B. destroyed | C. destroys | D. to destroy |
| 3. A. is working | B. was working | C. are working | D. were working |
| 4. A. Lucky | B. Luckily | C. Unlucky | D. Unluckily |
| 5. A. Although | B. Because | C. However | D. So |

II. Read the passage then answer the questions:

There are many causes that lead to water pollution. One main cause of this issue is waste water coming from many factories and then being directly pulled out into water bodies, especially into rivers or seas without any treatment because this is the most convenient way of disposing waste water. Industrial waste consists of some kinds of chemical substances such as Sulphur, which is harmful for marine life. Lead is known as the main reason for cancer disease. Cancer has become a popular disease in several communes which are called "cancer villages". Another cause is the awareness of citizens, people always use water for many purposes and then they dump waste water or garbage directly into rivers, canals and ponds and so on. In 2004, because of a bird flu outbreak in Viet Nam, people threw poultry to water body that made water highly polluted.

- How many causes of water pollutions are listed in the passage?
A. one B. two C. three D. four
- What do many factories do to their sewage?
A. They treat it before dumping it into water bodies.
B. They dump it directly into water bodies.
C. They filter and reuse it.
D. They sell it to the government.
- What is the main reason for cancer disease?
A. rice B. rain C. lead D. food
- What is cancer called when it has become a popular disease in several communes?
A. cancer grounds B. cancer offices C. cancer pollutions D. cancer villages
- What did Vietnamese do in 2004?
A. They bought dead poultry. B. They ate dead poultry.
C. They threw dead poultry into water. D. They dig dead poultry underground.